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Our students have settled into term 4 with great enthusiasm and are demonstrating a high level of commitment towards their learning.  
 
As the weather heats up students have been reminded in class of the need to be ‘sunsafe’. We wear hats in the playground but have 
also spoken about the need to wear our hats whilst walking to and from school. Our school hats are only $12 from the school office. 
They offer protection from the sun and look wonderful with our uniform. We have also had great new skorts ordered in for our young 
ladies with built in bike shorts. These skorts can be worn with our blue or red polo shirts any day of the week and are perfect for our 
gymnastics program. Please come in and see Mrs Eccleston for your uniform needs.  
 

BARGO-TAHMOOR ST VINCENT DE PAUL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 

We will be supporting this community appeal by collecting non-perishable/long life items at the front office.   
 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS  

The end of 2019 is fast approaching and this year we will be celebrating our students over 4 days! We wanted to let our community 
know early so they have time to get organised. Starting on Wednesday 11th December with our parents and community lunch ‘bring 
a plate’ at 12.30pm followed by our formal presentation assembly starting at 1.30pm. All students will be receiving a certificate and 
performing on the day. Thursday 12th December will see our Year 5 and Year 6 students and our Year 6 Parents and staff attend our 
Year 6 Farewell at Vaby’s Restaurant. Then on Friday 13th December the entire school will participate in a Christmas themed dress 
up fun day at school including a disco and other exciting activities. Our end of year celebrations will conclude on Wednesday 18th 
December at 3pm with a leaving tunnel for our year 6 students and again our parents and community are invited to come along and 
join in.  
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO VOLUNTEER YOUR TIME? 

We would love to invite parent helpers into our school. If you are able to volunteer or interested in gaining more information please 
come and see me.  
 

Mrs Aimee Perfrement  
Acting Principal  

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

 
 

If you have a child starting school in 2020 or not returning to Yanderra please call us on 46841377. We are currently in the planning phase for 2020, so please make contact as soon as possible to 
ensure you receive important information. If you are interested in your child attending or interested in gaining more information regarding our wonderful school please call us and make an appointment 
to come in and have a chat with Mrs Perfrement. 

 

ENROLMENTS FOR 2020 

 
TERM FOUR  
 
WEEK FOUR 4th -8th November  
MONDAY Little Learners  
WEDNESDAY SSW Athletics Carnival  
THURSDAY SSW Athletics Carnival  
FRIDAY Gymnastics 
 
WEEK FIVE 11th-15th November  
MONDAY Little Learners  
TUESDAY P&C Meeting 2pm  
WEDNESDAY P&C Meal Deal Day  
THURSDAY Kindergarten 2020 Transition Program  
 
WEEK SIX 18th-22nd November  
MONDAY Little Learners  
THURSDAY Kindergarten 2020 Transition Program  
 
WEEK SEVEN 25th – 29th November 
MONDAY Little Learners  
THURSDAY Kindergarten 2020 Transition Program  
 
WEEK EIGHT 2nd – 6th December  
MONDAY Last Little Learners for 2020   
TUESDAY PHS Orientation Day  
TUESDAY P&C Meeting 2pm  
 
WEEK NINE 9th-13th December  
MONDAY Red Onions - Mogo Camp  
TUESDAY Red Onions - Mogo Camp  
WEDNESDAY  Presentation Day  
Parents and Community Lunch – 12.30pm (BYO Plate) 
Assembly 1.30pm 
THURSDAY  Year 6 Farewell (Year 5/6 students only) 
FRIDAY Celebration Day  
All students - Christmas Themed Dress Up/Disco and MORE!  
 
WEEK TEN 16-18th December  
WEDNESDAY – LAST DAY  
Leaving tunnel for Year 6 - 3pm  

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  

TERM FOUR 

WEEK THREE  

 
 
 

The P&C are once again organising the Christmas Raffle. Currently the P&C are approaching businesses for donations to be used 
as prizes for this raffle. If you are able to personally donation items or have contacts with friends, family or local businesses they would 
appreciate your assistance in collecting donations. All donations can be dropped into the school office. Thank you to those community 
members who have already organised donations. Please see a P&C member for more information or come in and chat with Mrs 

Eccleston. 
 
 

P&C CHRISTMAS RAFFLE DONATIONS  
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